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How to contact us:  

Sakakawea          

Medical Center       

510 8th Ave NE           

Hazen, ND 58545 

Phone: 701.748.2225      

Fax: 701.748.5757 

smcnd.org 

Sakakawea Dispatch 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  

Darrold Bertsch, SMC CEO Receives Grassroots                 

Champion Award 

 

Each year, the American Hospital Association (AHA), in conjunction with 

the state hospital associations, recognizes the achievements of grassroots 

leaders with the prestigious Grassroots Champion Award. One hospital 

leader from each state is honored for his or her work over the previous 

year in effectively delivering the hospital message to elected officials;           

helping to broaden the base of community support for hospitals; and              

advocating tirelessly on behalf of patients, hospitals and communities. 

 

The American Hospital Association in conjunction with the North Dakota 

State Hospital Association named Sakakawea Medical Center, CEO,               

Darrold Bertsch as the 2018 Grassroots Champion. Bertsch earned this             

special recognition through his dedication to the hospital mission, on both 

the local and the national level. 

 

Mr. Bertsch was recognized during the during the AHA annual meeting and 

was presented with the award during the North Dakota Hospital                  

Association annual conference that was held in Fargo, North Dakota.  

 

Darrold Bertsch, CEO of Sakakawea Medical           

Center SMC and Jen Porter, American Hospital  

Associationõs Regional Executive for Region 6 

 

 

 

 

 

       Visit www.aha.org for more information.  
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DID YOU KNOW? 
 

¶ Extended Hours Available  

CCCHC Beulah Clinic sees patients beginning at 7:30 a.m. on Mondays and 

Wednesdays. Phone lines are open at 7:00 a.m. for patients to call.  

¶ Transportation Services Available 

CCCHC offers transportation services to and from your appointments at the  

Hazen and Beulah Clinics. Schedule transportation services when you schedule 

your next medical appointment! 

Coal Country Community Health Center Welcomes New Providers 

Join us in welcoming Kelsey Striefel, DNP to our team of providers at 

Coal Country Community Health Center ð Hazen Clinic!   

Kelsey Striefel, DNP, FNP earned her Doctor of Nursing Practice degree 

from North Dakota State University in May of 2018. She is board certified 

through the American Academy of Nurse Practitioners and is a profession-

al member of the American Association of Nurse Practitioners. Prior to 

this, Kelsey earned her Bachelor of Science Degree in Nursing from 

Medcenter One College of Nursing in 2013 and worked as an Emergency 

Department Nurse at Sanford Health in Bismarck. 

Join us in welcoming Kayla Ternes, PA-C to our team of providers at Coal  

Country Community Health Center ð Beulah Clinic! 

Kayla Ternes, MPAS, PA-C received her undergraduate degree of Medical  

Laboratory Science from the University of North Dakota in 2012. She 

worked at both Sanford Health in Bismarck and Altru Health System in 

Grand Forks in this field for three years before being accepted into the 

Physician Assistant Program through the University of North Dakota. In 

May of 2018, she graduated with a Master in Physician Assistant Studies 

degree and is board certified through the National Commission on          

Certification of Physician Assistants. She is currently a member of the 

American Academy of Physician Assistants and the North Dakota             

Academy of Physician Assistants. 

Kelsey Striefel, DNP 

Kayla Ternes, PA-C 
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CCCHC Beulah Clinic Construction Update 

Coal Country Community Health Center continues to stay on budget for the Beulah Clinic remodel  

construction project, but the timeline has slightly changed. The completion date is now the end of 

February, while the clinic will start its original sideõs renovation at the beginning of January. Once the 

addition is complete and furnished, the clinic will transition into fully functioning out of the newly 

constructed addition. This will then allow construction to move to the original building to start     

renovations. 

 

When completed, this project will enhance the way CCCHC provides medical care, by doubling the 

clinic space to accommodate patient and staff needs. The expansion will also allow CCCHC to bring 

more visiting specialists to the area. Our Behavioral Health team will move from the Administrative 

Office to the Beulah Clinic, along with all current visiting specialists will then provide services out of 

the newly constructed clinic. Sakakawea Medical Centerõs Physical Therapy team that is currently 

providing services at Knife River Care Center in Beulah, will move their practice into the newly             

constructed addition of the CCCHC Beulah Clinic as well.  


